From: Curtis, Charles [ mailto:Charles.Curtis@c-a-m.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2010 4:44 PM

To: Schwebel, John; Dave.Cameron@deepwater.com
Cc: Smith, Trevor (GOM DWD); Turlak, Rob (Houston)
Subject: RE: Thanks For the Good Work BOP on BOP and Capping Stack Team

John,

Attached is a photo of the Capping Stack this morning May 30, around 11:00 AM. The Capping Stack has
gone as far as we can, all

of the equipment is stacked up and only waiting on the Control Panels from Oceanineering, to test the
Stack. These Panels should

be completed by Tuesday, June 1, shipped to Cameron Berwick, hook up and tested with the 3 Ram
Capping Stack. Completion

date ready to ship offshore Friday, June 4.

Will have a better up date tomorrow, on the Contral Panels.
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